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LPSD School Site Sustainability Plan 

District Sustainability Plans are due April 4th, 2016 at the Superintendent’s office. 
The plans and accompanying affidavits will be reviewed by the LPSD School Board 
at the April Board meeting (a date has yet to be determined) and a decision to open 
or close your school for the following school year will be made during this regular 
meeting in April. The Board may choose to delay staffing a school until they see the 
number of students in the village at the start of the school year.  

I. District Projected #s for the 2016/2017 school year: 

Chignik Lagoon’s projected enrollment for the Fall of 2016 is estimated to be as low 
as 10 students. 

II. School Site Projected #s for the 2015/2016 school year: 

KG 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 Total 

                

 

III. Please provide justification for differences in numbers: 

 

 

 

 

IV. Please attach signed affidavits from each family who will be enrolling 
students in your school. This would encompass families already in your village 
and those that are planning on moving in. See attached. 


